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RE: S.B. 1162, SDI -Decision Making on Tuesday, March 1, 2011 at 9:20 
a.m., Room 211 

Dear Chair Ige and Members of the Committee on Ways & Means: 

I am Mihoko Ito, submitting comments on behalf of the Consumer Data Industry 
Association (CDIA). Founded in 1906, CDIA is the international trade association that 
represents more than 400 data companies. CDIA members represent the nation's leading 
institutions in credit reporting, mortgage reporting, fraud prevention, risk management, 
employment reporting, tenant screening and collection services. 

CDIA supports the intent of S.B.1162, SD 1, which requires government agencies to 
develop mandatory training programs for government agencies who have access to 
personal information; requires security breach reporting to the information privacy and 
security council and appropriates funds for this purpose. 

Federal and state laws require the private sector to maintain safe and secure databases and 
data transfers. State laws also require the private sector file freezing and security breach 
notification. This measure puts the government one step closer to the standards to which 
the private sector must already adhere. 

Thank you very much for the opportunity to submit comments. 
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S.B. 1I62, S.D. I 

RELATING TO SECURITY BREACHES OF PERSONAL INFORMATION 

8RI,ICE .to.. COI'PA -

Chair Ige and members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity to comment on 

S.B. 1162, S.D. I. 

The Department of Accounting and General Services (DAGS) supports S.B. 1162, 

S.D. I , with the following suggested appropriation amounts. 

DAGS would like to point oul that these suggested appropriation amounts are not part of 

the Governor's budget request. 

Section 6. There is appropriated out of the general revenues of the State of Hawai' i the 

sum ofS 350,000. 

Section 7. There is appropriated out of the general revenues of the State of Hawai'i the 

sum of $ 875,000. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this bill. 


